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Comments on Definitions (List comments by Definition)

Comments on Requirements (List comments by Requirement Number)

Comments on Appendices (List comments by Appendix Subsection)

General Comments

The NERC Resources Subcommittee recommends the name of this NAESB Business Practice Standard be “Inadvertent Interchange Payback” since Payback is used throughout the standard.
The RS would also be satisfied with “Inadvertent Interchange Settlement” as the title. 

